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IJUN 28 2017

Mr. David Mandell, Acting Director
Oregon Department of Education
Early Learning Division

775 Summer Street NE

Salem, OR 97301

Dear Acting Director Mandell:

The Office of Child Care has completed its review of your waiver request for Oregon’s conditionally
approved Child Care and Development Fund (CCDF) Plan for 2016 - 2018, dated April 18, 2017.

The CCDBG Act of 2014 gives the Secretary the option to waive statutory provisions or penalties for up
to 3 years if certain statutory conditions are met. Decisions regarding your waiver requests are listed
below.

®  Your waiver request for Consumer Education Website (2.3.1) has been approved through the
date listed in your Implementation Plan, not to exceed September 30, 2018.

We look forward to our continued partnership in the administration of your Child Care and Development
Fund program. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to contact Paul Noski
Child Care Program Manager in our Seattle Regional Office at (206) 615-2609 or
paul.noski@acf.hhs.gov.
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Sincerely,

Mo C U%J/@ Y

Ellen Wheatley, Ph.D.
Deputy Director
Office of Child Care

cc: Dawn Woods, Child Care Director, Early Learning Division, Oregon Department of
Education
Kelli Walker, Child Care Policy Manager, Early Learning Division, Oregon Department of Education
Paul Noski, Regional Program Manager, Office of Child Care, Region 10
Agda Burchard, Program Specialist, Office of Child Care, Region 10
Valentina Ntim, Regional Liaison, Office of Child Care



